
NOTIFICATION 

 Department of Watershed Management 

Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project  

The DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management’s Office 

of Engineering & Construction Management Services (ECMS) has 

initiated a project to make improvements to a water distribution 

system in your community. 

Please be advised to expect workers in the area as the county and its 

contractors may need to temporarily interrupt your water service to 

properly connect the water line servicing your community. Work 

hours for the project will be from 8 a.m. – 5 p.m., Monday through 

Friday, excluding major holidays. Residents may experience no water 

service for up to 2 hours on one of the following days during the 

water line connection.   

Work in your area is scheduled for: Tuesday, Sept. 24 through 

Friday, Sept. 27. 

Our construction crews will work diligently to minimize the length of 

impact to residents.  Also, please note all staff working on behalf of 

DeKalb County will have proper identification and will drive marked 

contractor vehicles. 

All inquiries about this project should be directed to 

projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov  or 1-800-986-1108.  
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